
Mr. Roger Potter, Supervisor 
Special Services Dept. 
Remington Arms, Inc. 
14 Hoefler Avenue 
Ilion, New York. 13357 

Dear Roger, 

Stafford Supply Company 
P.O. Box 3011 
Fairfax, Virginia 22038 
April 5, 1991 

I must apologize for the delay is sending you this letter, 
and the other items which you requested. However, since I am in 
the Air Force Reserve, I was called to active duty several months 
ago, and spent the past few months on "vacation" courtesy of my 
Uncle & the USAF. In my particular line of work, it was most 
interesting operating in Desert Shield/Storm. Unfortunately, I 
must now return to the more mundane matters of civilian life. 

As we previously discussed, I was to send you a copy of the 
original invoice for the XPlOO, SN:B7522755, and a copy of our 
FFL. As requested, please find both enclosed. 

You will recall that you were going to send (or credit us) 
a refund for the XPlOO in question, and when we spoke several 
months ago, you placed an order for us with the Custom Shop, 
and they gave you an order number, for a custom heavy barrel 
XPlOO in the 250 Savage chambering. At that time you said that 
it would be five to six months before the custom XPlOO was ready. 
I would think that the time for delivery of the custom weapon 
would be this month or possibly May. 

Thank you for all of your help in this situation, and I 
look forward to your reply. 

Best Regards, 
Staf ply Co. 
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